
Proposal for change from national speed limit to 30mph 

Reason for request from various residents. 

 

• Safety for pedestrian entering highway from many footpaths onto a narrow road 

with a ongoing reported speeding cars issue and no highway footpaths. 

• Safety for rec users when travelling with children entering & existing carpark 

with poor sightlines. 

• Minimal cost to PC   - LCC Highways 

• Prevent rat run from Lanshawbridge > Trawden and beyond. 

Overview Map 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


